
From: Contact form at Readfield ME <cmsmailer@civicplus.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 16, 2022 11:08 AM 
To: Dennis Price 
Subject: [Readfield ME] July 18th SB Meeting (Sent by Robin Lint)  
  
Message: 
 
To the Readfield Selectboard, Readfield Residents and Robert Bittar 
 
We, the women who were past employees of the Town, would like to rebut a statement made 
by Robert Bittar at the July 18, 2022 Select Board meeting. Mr. Bittar declared that the women 
leaving office did so abruptly and were required to sign a nondisclosure agreement. 
 
We, the women, are writing to set the record straight. 
 
The fact is, we all gave appropriate notice when leaving our jobs. We all left on good terms each 
having our own personal reasons and with the support of the Town’s staff and Select Board. 
The most important point is none of us were asked to sign a nondisclosure agreement. Again 
we left on good terms and we're NOT asked to sign a nondisclosure agreement. The statements 
Mr. Bittar made about the women leaving their positions we're not true. 
 
We felt the need to set the story straight since Mr. Bittar called out two of us by name. 
We are requesting the Select Board read this e-mail at a public meeting so that we can publicly 
correct the record. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
 
Sincerely your proud former Employees. 
 
Robin Lint 
Deborah Nichols 
Sherene Gilman 
Anna Carll 
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